Community Association Response



Action Items

+ Get more a

Hi Matt,

I did get the circulation for this LOC, I've taken over the role & mailbox from Erin. Sorry I didn't get back to you sooner.

The applicant did reach out to the CA before the application was submitted to discuss the project and their public engagement, so that was appreciated. I have not received any comments from anyone in the community about this application and we have no objections to the land use change. If the change is approved, then we look forward to seeing the DP application when it is filed and it will be reviewed by the CA.

Thanks,

Cam Collingwood Director of Planning & Development Capitol Hill Community Association



Email: planning@capitolhillcommunity.ca www.capitolhillcommunity.ca